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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2009 4:36 PM
To: 'Jason Duda'
Subject: RE: RO 14 SWI Report Due Date

Hello Jason, 
 
Based on a review of your e-mail, your request for a report submittal extension is acceptable. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Paresh C. Khatri 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
Local Oversight Program 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
  
Phone: (510) 777-2478 
Fax: (510) 337-9335 
  
E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 
  
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm 
 
Confidentiality Notice: This e‐mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and 
may contain confidential and protected information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is 
prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e‐mail and destroy all copies of the 
original message. 
 
From: Jason Duda [mailto:jduda@broadbentinc.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2009 4:34 PM 
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 
Cc: tvenus@broadbentinc.com; 'Rob Miller' 
Subject: RO 14 SWI Report Due Date 
 
Hello Paresh, 
 
This email is in response to the original letter from ACEH dated 4/16/2009 and email correspondence dated 9 
June 2009 regarding former BP Station #11132 at 3201 35th Avenue, Oakland, Alameda County, California 
(ACEH Case #RO0000014).  Specifically this email requests an extension of the most recent due date of 
7/17/2009 (email correspondence) for submittal of the Soil & Ground-Water Investigation Report (containing 
Dual-Phase Extraction Pilot Testing Results as well as Vapor Intrusion Assessment).   
 
Stratus Environmental Inc. (Stratus) completed DPE testing field work during 5/11-19/2009.  Stratus completed 
vapor intrusion assessment activities on 6/8/2009.  BAI did not receive the vapor intrusion assessment data 
package until 7/8/2009, approximately one week prior to the due date of 7/17/2009.  Due to the late receipt of 
this data package, we respectfully request an extension of the report due date from 7/17/2009 to 8/7/2009 
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(approximately 30 days following receipt of the data package) in order to incorporate the results of field work 
and complete internal and BP review of the draft SWI report prior to submittal of the final report to ACEH.   
 
The favor of a reply approving this extension request for the report to 8/7/2009 would be greatly appreciated.  
Thank you.  Take care.   
 
 
Jason Duda 
Project Scientist 
Broadbent & Associates, Inc. 
(530) 566-1400 
(530) 566-1401 Fax 
jduda@broadbentinc.com 
 


